
 

The Mannkal Foundation is seeking applications from current Western 

Australian university students to attend a week long conference in the 

US. The Foundation for Economic Education (FEE) is holding a summer 

seminar entitled Freedom University – Current Events.  

 

This week long seminar offers an introductory, interdisciplinary, and 

comprehensive overview of the workings of a free society and boasts 

lectures on the hottest public policy issues from some of the most 

respected scholars in the liberty movement.  Topics will include 

healthcare, housing booms and busts, and environmental policy.  

 

To read more about this conference go to 

http://fee.org/seminars/college/applying-liberty/ 

 

The seminar will be held in Atlanta, Georgia from the 20th to the 25th 

of June 2011. 

 

To apply for this fantastic opportunity please send your resume and a 

200 word statement outlining why you want to attend Freedom 

University, to emma@mannkal.org.  

 

Applications close 4th March, 2011. 


